
Contact Belinda Athey - Headteacher 
and Early Years lead on 01665574222 

for further details.

Animal themed arts, crafts, music 
and lots of fun activities.

We would like  to invite parents and carers of 
all  children in Early Years, pre-school children  
and toddlers to our  Stay and Play Session. 
Wednesday 25th January 9.30-10.30 a.m.
Please note, parents are required to stay with 
their child during the session. Come dressed as 
your favourite animal if you wish.


